




As I have mentioned, we are concluding a very extensive consultation with prisoners on the issue of 

incentives, taking our cue from the Secretary of State's remarks earlier in the year. We will send you 

the full report of that consultation in early November. Inevitably, from day to day you will tend to 

hear more about prisoners who behave poorly. But our work is showing that the quiet majority have 

a strong desire to make prisons work better and much to contribute to making that happen. We'd be 

pleased to set up another meeting with prisoners on ROTL to continue the discussion you started 

earlier this year. 
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